
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIS CARTER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

 
 

Chris Carter was born and raised in Greenville NC and graduated from Rose High School in 1988. 
He first discovered he had cancer at the age of 16. After being in remission for many years, the 
cancer came back later as an adult. Chris ultimately lost his battle on June 12, 2004, at the age 
of 34. The Chris Carter Scholarship Fund was established shortly thereafter, and the First Annual 
Chris Carter Memorial Golf Tournament was held in September 2004 in Greenville, NC. We had 
16 teams and raised enough money to fund a single $1,000 scholarship in Chris’ honor, which 
was awarded to a senior from JH Rose High School. 

Over the next 19 years the number of scholarships given out increased dramatically, with over 
$300,000 being provided by the fund. This could not have happened without the support of our 
major sponsors, hole sponsors, golfers, those that donated prizes and auction items, and our 
volunteers. This scholarship will always be a true testament to the number of lives that Chris 
touched during his life, and the lasting friendships that he created, and he remains forever in 
our hearts. 

The Chris Carter Memorial Scholarship is a 1-time award in the amount of $1,000. Your award 
will come from the Pitt County Board of Education and should be coordinated with your High 
School Guidance Counselor.  

 

 

 
www.chriscartermemorial.com 

 



CHRIS CARTER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
(Please type responses)  
Student Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Pitt County High School: _________________________________________________ 

Colleges accepted by: ____________________________________________________ 

College you plan to attend: ________________________________________________ 

Other scholarships received: _______________________________________________ 

Please attach a short essay telling us about yourself, your interests, and your future plans. 

Please return to your school counselor by Friday, April 4, 2025 


